
 

 

 
ADDENDUM ONE 

 
 
Date:  May 10, 2022 
 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Julie Dabydeen, Procurement Contracts Officer   

AS Materiel State Purchasing Bureau 
 
RE:  Addendum for Invitation to Bid Number 6697 OF to be opened May 26, 2022 at 2:00 P.M. 

Central Time 
 
 

 
Following are the changes made to the above mentioned ITB.  The changes are to be considered 
as part of the Invitation to Bid.  It is the Bidder’s responsibility to check the State Purchasing Bureau 
website for all addenda or amendments. 

Attachment C is hereby deleted and replaced with Amended Attachment C – NDVA Core List 
 
 
 
This addendum will become part of the ITB and should be acknowledged with the Invitation to Bid    
 
 


